
June 6, 2024 

 

To Participants in Public Tender No. 24/003 

 

Re: Public Tender No. 24/003 for receiving Bids for Ancillary Use of Storage and Conduit 

Infrastructures of Energy Infrastructures Ltd. 

Clarification No. 1 

1. With regard to the aforementioned tender, clarification questions can be sent in a 

Word document until June 10, 2024, at 14:00, to the email Contractsbid@pei.co.il/ 

 

2. Please attach this clarification letter to your proposal signed by the authorized 

signatories of the bidder. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Sharon Ashkenazi-Sthalrid, 

Head of procurement & contracts Dept 

mailto:Contractsbid@pei.co.il

